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 The Senate Law and Public Safety Committee reports favorably 

the Assembly Committee Substitute for Assembly Bill Nos. 1705, 

3803, and 4205. 

 As reported by the committee, this Assembly Committee 

Substitute would expand the establishments in which the Commission 

on Human Trafficking is required to post public awareness signage. 

 The commission is currently required to develop a public 

awareness sign that contains the national, 24-hour toll-free hotline 

telephone service on human trafficking.  Current law requires certain 

establishments to display the public awareness sign.  

 This bill expands the establishments which are required to display 

the public awareness sign to include: gas stations; staffing agencies; 

State, county, and municipal law enforcement offices; nail salons; and 

New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission offices. 

 As reported by the committee, the Assembly Committee Substitute 

for Assembly Bill Nos. 1705, 3803, and 4205 is identical to Senate 

Bill No. 4110, which was also reported by the committee on this date. 

 


